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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 28, 2023

Reading Board of Directors Names Kevin Handerhan
Next Curriculum Supervisor

READING, PA — The Reading School District Board of Directors has named Kevin Handerhan
as the district’s next curriculum supervisor.

Currently serving as the assistant middle school principal in the Fleetwood Area School District,
Handerhan has been responsible for leading professional development initiatives and
implementing positive behavioral interventions and supports, as well as restorative practices.

“I am thrilled for the incredible opportunity to serve the Reading School District as curriculum
supervisor,” said Handerhan. “I look forward to applying my expertise in curriculum development
to optimize student learning and engagement, along with staff development. I look forward to
meeting and working with our students, staff, and families soon.”

Prior to his current role, Handerhan held positions as an eighth-grade mathematics teacher and
seventh-grade social studies teacher within Fleetwood ASD. He earned a master's degree in
educational leadership from Lipscomb University and is pursuing a doctoral degree in
educational and organizational leadership from Holy Family University.

“We are delighted to welcome Kevin Handerhan to our team and are confident that his expertise
will elevate our curriculum and bolster academic success for our students,” said Superintendent
Dr. Jennifer Murray. “His dedication to student engagement and success align perfectly with our
goal of fostering a dynamic learning environment.”

Handerhan will officially begin his role as curriculum supervisor of the Reading School District
on October 16, 2023.
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